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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee. The message may
contain confidential, proprietary, privileged, and/or private information exempt from disclosure under federal and/or state law. If the
reader of the message is not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, or other use of this message or any attachments is prohibited. If you are not the
addressee, please promptly delete this message and notify the sender of the delivery error by reply e-mail.

From: Danny Trahan <dannyjbhs1966@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:10 AM

To: Public Affairs <public@Idi.la.gov>

Subject: Selling of BCBS of Louisiana

As a BCBS policy holder | am not in favor of changing to Elevance Health. We live on a fixed income and cannot afford
any more increases in insurance rates. | ask you to help the members block the sale of BCBS to Elevance Health.

Sent from Mail for Windows



